
News and Comment

     It's been a busy month at DB/C Software Company.  Anne Riordan has
joined us as the new administrator (admin@dbcsoftware.com).  She will be
handling the administrative functions that Vicki Liszewski has done in

the past.  Vicki has taken a full-time job with another company, but will
continue to be in charge of updating our documentation and web pages

when changes are needed.

     What's really kept us busy is the fact that DB/C Software Company has
gone virtual.  The office in Hinsdale is closed.  Joe Remes, Anne, Vicki

and I will be doing our jobs from home.  Sean Neeley, who joined sister
company Produce Pro (www.producepro.com) a couple of months ago, will also

be available for special projects and bug fixing when Joe and I get
overwhelmed.

     Amongst all of these changes there wasn't time for an article this

month.  Hopefully, I'll get back to my Ruby project so I can report on
this growing phenomenon in a future newsletter.

don.wills@dbcsoftware.com 

DB/C DX Class Schedule

   Class:     DB/C DX Fundamentals
   Date:      January, 2006

   Location:  Woodridge, Illinois

For information, send email to admin@dbcsoftware.com.



Subscribing to the DB/C Newsletter

If you don't already have the DB/C Newsletter delivered to your email
address and would like to have it emailed to you monthly, just send an

email message to 'dbcnews-subscribe@dbcsoftware.com'.  The newsletter will
be delivered to the email address from which the message was sent.


